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THANK YOU Erika Marcelo,
TO UPEI PROFS UPEI student,
Cornwall, P.E.L.

I wanted to express my con-
cern regarding the situation
at UPEI and the upcoming
strike. As a student, I have
been taught by some of the
most dedicated and knowl-
edgeable educators in the
field.

It is clear that the profes-
sors at UPEI are passionate
about their work and care
deeply about the success of
their students. Therefore,
hearing they are not compen-
sated fairly for their efforts
is heartbreaking. I can only
imagine how frustrating this
must be.

As someone who has sig-
nificantly benefited from the
hard work and dedication of
the professors at UPEI, I want
to express my support during
this difficult time.

Thank you to faculty mem-
bers for your continued com-
mitment to our education and
success. | am grateful for the
work you and your colleagues
do daily.
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